
ATTENTION: IMPORTANT 

Parents and caregivers in Sweetwater City School District, do you have a child or 

know of a child who will be four years old by August 15, 2021? If so, and you are 
interested in having them go to Pre-school at Sweetwater Primary School next year, 

please call Mrs. Paiden Pippin at the school at 423-351-7004 to get an appointment 

for Monday, May 10 or Tuesday, May 11 to go in and fill out an application and have 

your child screened on basic skills. The school is prepared to begin making these 

appointments on April 5. 

It will take only a few minutes and eligibility is based on income. Please bring proof 
of residence (piece of mail, utility bill, or lease/rent agreement), proof of income 

(check stub, W-2, or AFDC case number), birth certificate and social security number. 

Transportation to preschool daily will be the responsibility of the parent. The program 

is free, and the hours are 8:00-1:30 on all the days school is in session. 

All who apply will be contacted the week of May 10. Call the school or Mr. Key at 
423-337-4333 with questions about the program. Preschool is a great and important 

opportunity to assist with success in school and life. Let’s work together to get them 

off to a good start and give them the best chance. 
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